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MINUTES - MARCH 11, 2010 
 
Chairman Eldred Knutson opened the meeting. Froelich made a motion, 
seconded by Evenson, to approve the minutes of February 11, with the 
addition of John Behm to the list of those present. Motion carried. 
 
Knutson recessed the meeting and opened the hearing to set the 
minimum permit fee at $50.00. After discussion, Knutson closed the 
hearing and reconvened the meeting. 
 
Eggert made a motion, seconded by McKay, to set the minimum building 
permit fee at $50.00. Motion carried. 
 
Scott Scoville of NextEra Energy presented preliminary plans for a 
proposed wind farm. Hearings will be set for April regarding conditional 
use, height variance, and advertising. 
 
Greg Hager discussed building permit applications from Allen Lindemann 
(Marsh) and Les Hanson (Spring Creek, NW ¼, Sec. 24), and stated both 
were compliant. 
 
Discussion was held regarding the wording on building permits. Dean 
Ross asked that the 911 addresses be included on the permits. 
 
It was the consensus of the Board that the Zoning Board meetings will 
begin at 8 p.m.  
 
Discussion took place on updating the mapping program. Hager informed 
the Board that, with his limited hours, he would be unable to bring the 
project up to date. Kadrmas, Lee and Jackson will provide a quote for the 
map updating project. 
 
There being no further business to come before the Board, Evenson made 
a motion, seconded by Roorda, to adjourn. Motion carried. 

 
 

_____________________________________ 

Edward R. McGough, Secretary 

                              Barnes County Planning & Zoning Board 
 

 


